Request for Withdrawal


	PGRR Number
	028
	PGRR Title
	Evaluation of Compliance with Reactive Requirements


	Date
	April 17, 2014


	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Isabel Flores

	E-mail Address
	iflores@ercot.com

	Company
	ERCOT 

	Phone Number
	512-248-6531

	Cell Number
	512-565-9117

	Market Segment
	Not applicable.


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


ERCOT submits this Request for Withdrawal of Planning Guide Revision Request (PGRR) 028, Evaluation of Compliance with Reactive Requirements, in order to re-evaluate the need for the intended clarification.  ERCOT may re-submit this proposal as a new PGRR or Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) if, after further evaluation, ERCOT believes the clarification is needed.
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